IS JUNIOR CAMP FOR MY CHILD?

The best way to find out more about Junior Camp is to talk to someone who has been there before. Hundreds of boys and girls have found Junior Camp not only a great fun week, but have found it a great blessing in terms of new friends and growing in their faith.

If you have any questions about specific needs (medical or otherwise) for your child, please contact us directly.



Complete and return this form to:
 Michelle Wright
102 Grangewood Road, Dundonald,
 BELFAST, BT16 1GB

Closing date for booking is: 31st May 2022

CONTACT US

Robert & Julie Johnston (Camp leaders) epcjuniorcamp@gmail.com 07519 896063





EPC JUNIOR CAMP

 $2^{ND} - 9^{TH}$ JULY 2022

NEWTOWNARDS

Regent House Grammar School



JUNIOR CAMP

Junior Camp returns in July 2022. We are busy planning a fun-filled week of competitions, crafts, challenges, games, picnics and outings to the beach and the swimming pool.

Every day we will enjoy singing, bible stories, memory verses and quizzes. We have a tuck shop and a book stall.

Camp is led by committed Christians within the Evangelical Presbyterian Church (EPC) who are approved by our denominational child protection policy.

Approximately one month before Camp we will send you full details including, a camp programme, a code of conduct, a health form and a parental consent form.

form and a parental consent form.

CAMPER DETAILS

Name:
Address:
Email:
Phone:
Date of birth: Age at camp:
(Campers must be 8yrs by 30 th June 2022)
Church:

COST £120

I have enclosed the booking fee of £20 which I understand is non-refundable.

I have sent £20 electronically:
Sort code: 98-01-25 Acc No: 76724031

Any cheques should be made payable to EPC Camps.



WHAT OUR CAMPERS SAY:

"Junior Camp is awesome because we make loads of friends and do loads of fun things!"

"Juniors is the best week of my summer!"

"I can't wait to go back!"

"I love it!"